
From: Dan Stahley
To: CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 1/2 mile wine rule
Date: Monday, November 30, 2020 10:11:55 PM

Dear Council Members, 

I am writing to express my support to amending the City Code to change the 1/2 mile wine
shop rule to a 1/4 mile rule.  This issue is on for a hearing at your 12/9/20 meeting.

I think it would benefit small business in the city to allow existing shops to also sell wine if
that goes with their business model. It would be convenient for citizens to have specialty wine
shops closer to their home and allow healthy competition.

Sincerely, 

Dan Stahley
909 Laurel Avenue

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

mailto:danstahley@yahoo.com
mailto:CouncilHearing@ci.stpaul.mn.us
https://go.onelink.me/107872968?pid=InProduct&c=Global_Internal_YGrowth_AndroidEmailSig__AndroidUsers&af_wl=ym&af_sub1=Internal&af_sub2=Global_YGrowth&af_sub3=EmailSignature

